
 

    

      

 

  

 

       

 

 

 

 

             

            

 

 

  

 

           

           

     

 

         

          

             

            

            

           

         

             

 

 

   

             

           

          

             

           

  

 

 

  

 

          

 

 

   

  

Paper No. SC 19/2015 

(For information on 23 December 2015) 

SPORTS COMMISSION
 

Progress Report of the Elite Sports Committee 

INTRODUCTION 

This paper reports on the work of the Elite Sports Committee (ESC) 

since the last update to the Sports Commission (SC) in July 2015. 

PROGRESS UPDATE 

2. At ESC’s meeting on 7 December 2015, representatives from the 

Hong Kong Sports Institute (HKSI) presented the following two items for 

Members’ information and comments – 

(i)	 The Five Year Strategic Direction of the HKSI 

As HKSI’s redevelopment project has been completed and the current 

financial year is also the final year of its 2011-2015 Five Year Strategic 

Direction, the Institute is in the process of reviewing its current strategic 

directions and drawing up new strategies for the next five-year period. 

ESC Members noted the review and progress of the HKSI’s Five-Year 

Strategic Direction for 2011-2015, and the proposed strategic directions 

from 2016 to 2020 which will be considered by the HKSI’s Board of 

Directors. 

(ii)	 Coach Education 

HKSI is providing a range of coaching services to meet the needs of 

athletes on behalf of the Hong Kong Coaching Committee, a joint 

committee under the HKSI and Sports Federation & Olympic Committee 

of Hong Kong, China, for the development of sports. At the meeting, 

ESC Members were informed of the latest development of the coach 

education programmes. 

ADVICE SOUGHT 

3. SC Members are invited to note the progress update.
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